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Overview

• Evolution of genomic data sharing policies

• Participant perspectives on data sharing

– Sources of diversity

– Sampling of empirical studies

• Consent/willingness to participate

• Strategies to build trust and significance of trust

• Return of results

• Governance

• Indigenous groups



Policy Evolution
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Sources of Diversity 



Overview

PublicPatients

Serious, options-
limited condition

Research participants Groups with 
distinctive 
concerns



Perspectives: A Sampling



Consent/Willingness to Share



While the majority often expressed support for broad consent 

when that was the only choice offered, only a minority of 

respondents favored broad consent when other options, such as 

tiered or study-by-study consent, were offered... Willingness to 

give broad consent increased if data were de-identified. While 

individuals were generally willing for data or biospecimens to be 

shared with other academic researchers, individuals were less 

willing for their data to be shared in federal databases or with 

commercial enterprises. 



Nearly half (48%) would prefer to give permission once...for all 

research approved by an oversight panel. Slightly fewer (42%) 

wanted to be asked permission for each research project 

separately, and 10% preferred to select categories of 

research…. 81% agreed that [being asked for consent] would 

make them feel ‘respected and involved’…



Kaufman et al 2009



Example: Perspectives into Policy

• NIH Genomic Data Sharing Policy requires consent 

for genomic research with specimens/cell lines 

created or collected after January 25, 2015:

– Even if de-identified

– Can be broad consent

– Exception for “compelling scientific reasons”



Screen shot/quote/refs
The reason the Policy expects consent for

research for the use of data generated from de-

identified clinical specimens and cell lines…is

because the evolution of genomic technology

and analytical methods raises the risk of re-

identification. Moreover, requiring that consent

be obtained is respectful of research

participants, and it is increasingly clear that

participants expect to be asked for their

permission to use and share their de-identified

specimens for research.









Your DNA, Your Say



Your DNA, Your Say



Your DNA, Your Say



(Building) Trust



Your DNA, Your Say



Your DNA, Your Say:

Milne R et al Genome Med 2021  



Kasperbauer et al. Biobank participants’ attitudes toward data sharing and privacy. JERHRE 17;2022:167-176



Return of Results



Kaufman DJ, et al 2009



Wilkins C et al. Understanding what information is valued by research participants, and why. Health Aff 38;2019: 399-407.



Your DNA Your Say ROR

Your DNA, Your Say:

Milne F et al. Genet Med 2022



Governance



1. No 
involvement

2. Feedback 
through surveys 

3.Community 
advisory board

4. Participants on 
governing board

5. Participant -
run with  experts  

hired when 
needed



Indigenous Groups



Should Navajo Nation moratorium 

on genetic research be lifted?

Not sure    316 (46%)

Yes 251 (36%)

No             122 (18%)

Claw KG et al. Perspectives on genetic research: Results from a survey of Navajo community members. Front Genet 12;2021



“We need to have more information on the subject.”

“This isn’t a simple question of ‘yes, it should be 

lifted’ or ‘no, it should not be lifted.’ The NN need to 

have the proper staff, resources, policies, 

procedures, and infrastructure in place to exercise 

appropriate oversight and to protect our people.” 

Claw KG et al 2021

Comment Examples



Majority rated “Very important”:

• Data sharing protections in place

• Research benefits to Navajo tribe

• Inclusion of cultural knowledge

Claw KG et al  2021



Triplett C, et al. Codesigning a community-based participatory research project to assess tribal perspectives on privacy and 

health data sharing: A report of the Strong Heart Study. JAMIA 29;2022: 1120-1127



Triplett C, et al. 2022



BE FAIR AND CARE 

GRAPHIC

https://www.gida-global.org/care



BE FAIR AND CARE 

GRAPHIC

https://fnigc.ca/ocap-training/



Summary

Concerns/Consent

• Data hoarding violates 
the expectations and 
wishes of many 
participants

• Most participants want 
to be asked and prefer to 
be given choices, have 
reservations about 
sharing with for-profits, 
government 

• But in practice, most 
willing to consent to 
broad data sharing 

• Not accommodating all 
preferences in policies ≠ 
violating rights BUT

Context

• Steps can be taken to 
increase comfort/trust, 
demonstrate respect, 
and establish 
trustworthiness (e.g., 
deidentification, return 
of value, care re access 
rules and other aspects 
of governance including 
participant voice, 
vigilance re privacy and 
security)

• Especially important if 
aiming for more 
representative data 
resources

Cautions

• Groups with cause for 
greater concern, 
sensitive research: 
special measures to 
involve and protect 
warranted

• Requires different 
mindset (e.g., 
communal focus, much 
longer time horizon, 
ceding control) 
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